
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: G6 Parents 

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 11th October 2019 

 

Field Trip to Beaches in Stanley 

 

The purpose of the science education programme is to give students the opportunity to develop and 

use their scientific knowledge. 

 

In order to further your child’s understanding and appreciation of the topic, we have organised a 

field trip to the various beaches in Stanley. Your child will be participating in a beach clean up to 

promote sustainable living and to highlight the impact of plastic on their lives. This mandatory field 

trip will take place during their English lessons in the morning, and students will return before first 

recess. Please see below for the trip dates and times for each class: 

 

Class Date Time 

G6A 23rd October 2019 (Wednesday) 8:15 am – 9:15 am 

G6B 21st October 2019 (Monday) 8:15 am – 9:15 am 

G6C 22nd October 2019 (Tuesday) 8:15 am – 9:15 am 

 

Please complete the reply slip in our School app by 18th October 2019 (Friday).  

 

Thank you. 


